
LOVELINE UPDATES
May 28, 2025 

Members and Friends
Jason Nagel, brother of Cindy Savage, is being released from
rehab on June 6 following a stroke in August 2024.  Doctors
expect he will gradually return to his normal life, but he still has
some work to do before he can drive and return to his full-time
job. Thank you to our church family for keeping him in your
prayers. If anyone would like to send a card his address is below.
Jason Nagel
2632 CR 425A
Cleburne, TX 76031

Kimberly Curry’s biopsy came back clear, but she does have an
infection in her gums.  She would appreciate prayers of
thanksgiving and continued prayers for recovery. 


